
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 30, 2019 
 
In follow up to previous notices sent on 7/1/2019 & 8/14/2019 regarding the 
Medicaid Managed Care Organization Contract changes, we are writing to inform 
you that the following resources have been updated and are now available on NH 
Healthy Families’ website:  
 
In the Manuals, Forms and Resources section: 

• Provider Manual 

• Billing Manual 

• Claims Review Form 
 

In the Provider Training section: 

• Provider Orientations 
 
In the Provider Tool Kit section: 

• Provider Tool Kit 
 
Please visit https://www.nhhealthyfamilies.com/providers/resources.html to 

access these and many other helpful resources. 

Please contact Provider Services at 1-866-769-3085 with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

NH Healthy Families 


